
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #71                  Monday, December 14, 2020 
 
The High School is following the Yellow/hybrid learning model where students who selected Face to Face will attend 2 days per 
week in their “A” or “B” Group (“C” Group students attend daily in Yellow). Fridays will be remote learning for Group A and Group 
B students while in the Yellow phase. Group C will attend in-person. 
 
The ASVAB test will be administered at MTHS on 12/17/20 at 7:30am in Convo Hall for any interested Junior or Senior.  Sign up 
and information are posted on schoology.  There are resource materials available in the counseling office.  Please sign up by the 
close of school on 12/14.  If you have any questions please contact Mr. Evans. 
 
The application instructions for students interested in attending CTC for the 2021-2022 school year can be found in the Class of 
2022 and Class of 2023 materials folder in Schoology.   Manheim Township's deadline for submitting applications is Wednesday, 
December 23, 2020.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt in the counseling office.  
 
Sophomores interested in applying to the International Baccalaureate Diploma Programme are reminded applications are due 
TOMORRW, Dec. 15. Contact Dr. Penner with questions. 
 
On December 16th Township Together will be sponsoring a card drive for local retirement homes and medical workers during 
the advisory. If remote students would like to make cards as well, or if in person students would like to bring in more cards, there 
will be a drop box located in the vestibule by the main office from 3:00-4:00pm. 
 
Attention Seniors: If you did not get your senior portrait taken for the yearbook, the next photo sessions will be held Dec. 15 and 
Dec. 16 in Convocation Hall. You must have your senior portrait taken in order to be included in the senior section of the 
yearbook. If you need to schedule an appointment, call Lifetouch at 1-800-445-1189. If you have any yearbook-related questions 
or concerns, please see Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer. 
 
Picture retake packets and retake IDs have arrived and are available for pick up. Face to Face students can pick them up in the 
main office and Remote Learning students can pick them up at the security desk. Please note that students who did not receive 
their school pictures and student IDs from the original picture day should also pick them up from the main office. ALL STUDENTS 
PRESENT IN THE BUILDING ARE EXPECTED TO WEAR THEIR LANYARD AND STUDENT ID. 
 
First Marking Period report cards are available for pick up in the main office. 
 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
 
 
 
 
 


